
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PAID THROUGH 

March 2020 

Jeffrey Bacome 

David Buettner 

Tyler Core 

Dan Craig 

Tracy Dukes 

Jason Grace 

Jared Hallfeldt 

Joe Hardesty 

John Harter 

Dana Hilton 

Brandon Hollman 

Austin Hoyt 

Klint Hull 

Danny Keen 

Billie Luersman 

Kyle Lyons 

Brandon Miller 

Stanley Parsons 

Todd Rosebrook 

Jerad Ross 

Mike Sauber 

Brad Scott 

Gregg Sharp 

Robert Stonehill 

Anthony Strange 

Paul Taylor 

Stephan Vanover 

Michael White  

 

PAID THROUGH,  

February 2020 
Devin Casemier 

Timothy Cruz 

Jeff Davis 

Thomas Heffner 

Scott Hochstetler 

Kenneth Long 

 

PAID THROUGH,  

February 2020 (con’t) 

Richard Novo 

Kevin Ralston 

Randy Rex 

Vince Scheid 

Tyler Steward 

Nathaniel White 
 

PAID THROUGH 

January 2020 

Matthew Boedicker 

J Boedicker 

Doug Cantrell 

Matthew Coil 

Travis Davidson 

Ryan Hefner 

Brandon Hodge 

Patrick Hooks 

Gail Jackson 

 

December 2019 

Cody Evans 

Charles McKercher 

Jesse Place 

Heath Rider 

Travis Teets 

Steven Tobe 
 

PAID THROUGH 

November 2019 

Randy Hoersten 

Aaron Quinton

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Training Director’s Report 
  

Hello from your Training Center!  

As the health crisis of the coronavirus continues, we are 

dedicated to doing all we can to provide a safe and healthy 

learning environment for all our apprentices and members. Our 

Apprentices are continuing their education through online 

classes. I am proud to see them all working hard. 
 

We plan on reopening classes, including Journeyman 

continuing education classes, once we are able.  
 

Nothing is more important than the health and safety of 

yourself and your loved ones. We urge you all to stay home 

when possible, avoid close contact with others, and follow all 

suggestions put forth by the CDC. 
 

Please contact me if you have any suggestions or questions. 
 

I can be reached at 419-229-2775 or paul@limajatc.com 

 

           The Ole’ Guys  
    

I missed seeing our wonderful retirees this 

month! They are truly amazing people with the best 

stories. We will be glad to see them when this is all 

over. In the meantime, we hope that you all stay safe 

and healthy! 

  

Things to think about: 
  

            Why is it that everyone driving faster than you 

is considered an idiot and everyone driving slower 

than you is a moron? 

 
         Why do they call the little candy bars "fun 

sizes"? Wouldn't it be more fun to eat a big one? 

 

          When does it stop being partly cloudy and start 

being partly sunny? 

 

           Why is it that when we "skate on thin ice", we 

can "get in hot water"? 

 

            How fast do hotcakes sell? 

 

            Why doesn't Tarzan have a beard? 

         

   And finally: 

 

           If Wile E. Coyote had enough money to buy all 

that ACME stuff, why didn't he just buy dinner? 
 

R. S.  

 
      Jim Hoskins 

Don’t Worry! 

You can still pay 

your dues & Death 

Benefits by mail! 

Send to: 

IBEW Local #32 

1975 N, West St, 

Lima, OH 45801 

 

mailto:paul@limajatc.com

